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From: John Miller 

Sent: 22 November 2017 15:24

To: Planning Policy Vale

Subject: Objection to the Vale Local Plan Part 2

Dear sir/madam, 
 
I wish to object to the proposed developments as outlined below: 
 
8a/b/12a: 
 
The park and ride proposed for Lodge Hill would be better sited where the demand for it's use will be in the future, that 
is near the Dalton Barracks development. The plan to use the 4/4B bus if implemented would require buses/cars to 
travel through already crowded roads to get to the Lodge Hill site.  
 
If the park and ride is situated at Lodge Hill there is likely to be an increase in traffic through the very narrow lanes 
which pass through Sunningwell and Bayworth and I can predict there will almost certainly be accidents and injuries if 
this goes ahead. School children and local people use these lanes to walk to catch the bus at Whitecross and the 
Oxford Road since the bus service was cancelled and the increased traffic will increase the risk of them being run-
over. 
 
13a: 
 
The proposal to build a bus and cycleway through unspoilt Green Belt would spoil the rural setting of the village of 
Sunningwell and views across to Boars Hill. 
 
Consequently, I object to to the safeguarding of land in Sunningwell Parish for bus and and cycleways and the Park 
and Ride because it is unsound. They should be removed from the plan and future plans discussed with the local 
community and landowners. 
 
Kind Regards 
John Miller 

 

 




